October 6,2015

Dear Sely, Warren, Toraklan:

Board of Selectmen

Please accept this letter in application for appointment as the Town representative to the Martha's Vineyard Center for Living Board of Directors. I understand that the Center for Living Board acts in an oversight capacity for the programs and services that are provided by the non-profit Center for Living, and financially supported by all six Towns through the annual budgeting process.

With this appointment, I expect to act as liaison from the MVCL Board to the Board of Selectmen.

Respectfully Submitted,

Swant Keepl

) yahoo com

OCT - 7 2015